
EXCITING NEWS FROM PCC OLIN NEWBY 

 
Past Council Chairman, Olin Newby, Chairman of the Georgia Lions 
Camp received a check from Lions Clubs International Foundation for 
$21,720. This was a Grant for repairs on the Therapy Pool (Swimming 
Pool) at the GA Lions Camp located in Waycross, Georgia. Thank you 
to all Lions across our State for your donations towards this effort.  

Presenting the check was Lions of Georgia Council of Governors 
Treasurer & District Governor Mark Bradley. This Grant is part of Lions 
Clubs International Foundation assistance to help people live a better 
life when things go wrong. The Foundation helps when disasters, 
hurricanes and other misfortunes occur. Other Lions leaders 
participating in the presentation were 2nd Vice District Governor, 
Steve Williams from District 18-I and Zone Chair, Bonnie Martin from 
Zone 7, District 18-I. 


